Acklin, Tim

From: Sherwin Toribio <sgtoribio@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 4:04 PM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: ltem #19

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

June 8, 2020

Plan Commision
La Crosse, WI

To Whom It May Concern:

| would like to give my support to Item #19 in the budget proposal of the Park & Rec. Dept. for lighting at the new
facility. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Sherwin Toribio

Resident of 2939 21st Ter S.
La Crosse, WI



